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December 12, 2010

Third Sunday of Advent
Saturday, December 11, 2010

4:00 – Suzanne Shepard – 21st Anniversary

Sunday, December 12, 2010


8:00 – Charles Matthews – 12th Anniversary

9:30 – Mass for the People

Saturday, December 18, 2010

4:00 – John & Mary Barry – Memorial

Sunday, December 19, 2010

9:30 – Ewa Morawski—16th Anniversary

          11:30 – Mass for the People


6:00 – Katherine C. Smith – 1st Anniversary

Prayers are requested for the repose of the soul of Marie Perrault
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILATION

The Sacrament of Reconciliation or confession as it is more commonly know will be celebrated on Wednesday Dec. 15 and on Wednesday Dec. 22 from 6:30-7:30 in the evening in the chapel. This is a wonderful way to prepare for Christmas.

NEW YEARS EVE

There will be a Mass on Friday Dec. 31 at 4:00 to celebrate the Feast of Mary, the Mother of God and New Years.  This is a wonderful way to celebrate the Feast of Mary and also to welcome the Year of Our Lord-2011.

NEW YEARS

Jan. 1, 2011, the Feast of Mary the Mother of God is not a Holy Day of Obligation because is falls on a Saturday. However, there will be a Mass at 4:00 which is a regular weekend Mass.  

          Christmas Mass Schedule
12/24 - Christmas Eve – 4:00pm & 6:00pm

12/25 - Christmas Day – 10:30am
12/31 – New Year’s Eve – 4 pm
Grand Annual Collection

As of this writing, the Grand Annual Collection has amounted to $19,425. Last year, the GAC amounted to $24,406 during the same time period. This is a significant decrease which hopefully will be made up. The finance council has asked each family to consider a donation in the amount of $20.  While some will not be able to meet that amount many others will be able to exceed the suggested amount so that the parish can realize its goal of $45,000.  120 families out of a possible 2000 families have contributed to this important campaign. Let’s all do our part so that the parish can continue to pay its bills and maintain a balanced budget.
Our Shared Treasure

December 5th Collection:  $6169
Grand Annual:  $19,425 
Thank you for your continued generosity
St. Vincent de Paul 
Although Thanksgiving has passed, the members of St. Vincent de Paul are still VERY grateful for all of the donations we received over the last few weeks. Religious Education classes have donated food and dinner baskets, Cub Scout Pack 28 donated food and one of the local Girl Scout troops made 50 pumpkin breads for us to include with the dinners that were distributed. We also received an amazing donation from the Whitman V.F.W. Mens' Auxiliary that will be put to good use this winter. Our deepest thanks to everyone who has donated to our efforts to care for those in need this year.
“Thank you so much”….
To all our faithful parishioners and friends for coming and making the Catholic Woman’s Club 2nd Annual Craft Fair such a huge success, and a special “thank you” to Pat Zemeitis for her great cooking and help in the kitchen.





Mary Ann Boyle
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Saturday, December 18th at 1 pm the children of our Parish will present The Nativity Story.  Members of Karen Connell and Kevin Smith’s 9th Gr. Confirmation class are directing the children in this wonderful presentation of the Christmas Story.  In addition to the wonderful play, you are cordially invited to join Fr Wally in celebrating the Christmas season by joining in the decorating of the rectory Christmas Tree on Sat., Dec. 18th from 1:45 – 3 pm.  Bring an ornament that represents your family’s style or traditions and enjoy some Christmas cheer and goodies.
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LAST CHANCE TO SIGN UP FOR

Winter 2010 CYO Ski Trip
***SKI TRIP WILL BE CANCELLED UNLESS THERE ARE 40 STUDENTS SIGNED UP AND FINAL PAYMENTS MADE BY JANUARY 9, 2011***
Our Winter Ski trip will take place the weekend of February 18 - 20, 2010 at Stowe Mountain Resort, VT!
Hotel Package Information:
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We will be staying at the DoubleTree Hotel in S. Burlington, VT. Amenities include, indoor heated swimming pool, whirlpool and fitness center. All guestrooms include the Sweet Dreams bed, hairdryer and refrigerator. Each guest is presented with the legendary chocolate chip cookie at check-in. The hotel is approximately 45 minutes from Stowe.
Room costs: 



$280 per person, 4 per room
$297 per person, 3 per room
$330 per person, 2 per room

The trip includes: Transportation, 2 nights accommodations, 2 breakfast buffets & 1 dinner buffet, 2-day teen lift ticket for Stowe Mountain Resort and all taxes.

Sign up by email or call Fr. Wally if you are interested in going. 
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A $100 deposit will be due now!  

This month the Blood Pressure Clinic will be on December 18th instead of December 25th but will continue to be the last Saturday of each month.
Catholic Woman’s Club Christmas Meeting –

December 15 @ 6:00 p.m. @ Riddell Road

Please bring a $10 gift.
300 Club Winners – November
Cornelius Dahill – Mr. & Mrs. Fred Mitchell

Mr. & Mrs. Gordon Ross – Maria Veiga


Dear Friends,

The following is a Christmas meditation from H. A. Reinhold that I would like to share with you. I think that it puts into perspective the spiritual dimension of Christmas within the world we all live.
We can keep all our modern, beloved Christmas trappings, as long as we see through them and as long as we know that there is a reality and a future behind those things of the past. When we celebrate Midnight Mass in Bethlehem “at the crib,” as the missal says; when we go as good pilgrims to the Mass “at dawn” in the Church of the Anastasis (Resurrection); and when we see the full glory of the divine child in the third Mass, we have already made a seven-league step from the crib idyll toward the full meaning of the parousia….Certainly our crib and customs have their place and nobody will take them away; but their place is the foreground, the emotional, historical, meditative side of our religious being. Still while the work moves on in powerful strides and groans for redemption, let us not forget that it was not the babe who redeemed it, but the babe grown man, crucified, resurrected, and sitting at the right hand of the Father, whence he will come to judge the living and the dead.
God bless,
 Fr. Wally 
Our good friend, Msgr. Sarko will be returning home to Bawku in Ghana on December 28.  if you would like to give him a card before he returns home, a basket will be provided for that purpose in front of the pupit.





CHRISTMAS PAGEANT & PARISH OPEN HOUSE
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CatholicTV® Network


   Christmas Programming





It’s that time of year again! CatholicTV will intersperse Avent and Christmas programming with their regular schedule throughout December and especially from Monday, Dec 20th until New Year’s Eve. Then all day Christmas Eve, Christmas Day and Dec. 26, CatholicTV will become ChristmasTV for 72 hours of non-stop specials.


Bring CatholicTV to the whole nation! CatholicTVeverywhere.com





St. John’s


Christmas Giving Tree


All donations should be returned no later than �Sunday, December 12th.


Please remember to write the amount of the donation on the gift card. 
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The upcoming Christmas collection supports the retirement needs of priests of the Archdiocese of Boston.  We ask that you give generously to support the priests who have devoted their lives to faithfully serve God and the good work of the Archdiocese of Boston.  Currently 40% of the priests of our Archdiocese are retired.  Each year we need to raise 10 million dollars to care for them. 


Thank you in advance for your generosity.
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